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MEETING MINUTES   

 

A meeting of the Salem Licensing Board was held on Monday, January 23, 2017 at 6:45 p.m., 

at City Hall Annex, 120 Washington Street in the third-floor meeting room. In attendance: 

Members Paul Flores and Rick Lee, Clerk of the Board, Melissa Pagliaro and Special 

Investigator, Det. Sgt. Gaudet. Absent was Chairman Bob St. Pierre.  

 

1. Application for a Store License and a Sub licensee for COTAD, Inc. d/b/a Lunar Spectrum 

at 221 Essex St. Applicant: Timothy D’Entremont and sub licensee Alyssa Camuso. 

Timothy D’Entremont presented the applications.  He said they are a nonprofit Pagan 

Church and have rented an office on Essex Street. Sgt. Gaudet asked where the church is. 

Mr. D’Entremont stated they do not have an actual church location. Mr. Lee said that he 

would like to continue these applications until the next meeting to have a chance to get 

some advice from the City Solicitor as to what kind of license should be issued.   Mr. Lee 

motioned to continue this matter until the meeting om January 30th. Mr. Flores seconded. 

Motion carries.  

2. Application for a Common Victualler’s Licenses (seating with no alcohol). Applicant: 

Louisa Brandon, LLC d/b/a Pizza World, 44 Jefferson Ave (currently Vinny’s Pizza). 

Brandon Simpson presented the application. He said this is in the location that is currently 

Vinny’s on Jefferson Ave. He said he has cleaned the restaurant up and is ready to open 

and just need to submit the final copy of the lease. Mr. Flores motioned to approve 

contingent upon all paperwork being submitted. Mr. Lee seconded.  Motion carries. 

3. Old/New Business: 

New Business: Sgt. Gaudet read into the record a complaint, number #1600023125, dated 

August 8, 2016 regarding an incident at the Tavern in the Square on Washington Street.  

(complaint to be placed in file). He said that a 19-year-old female was arrested on several 

charges. He said at this time he requests the Licensing Board to call the establishment in for 

a Hearing. Mr. Lee spoke of how serious these offenses were and says he feels the report 

speaks for itself. He said he will make a motion to hold a Hearing for the Tavern in the 

Square on February 13, 2017. Mr. Flores seconded. Motion carries.  

4. Approval of Meeting Minutes from January 9, 2016. Mr. Flores motioned to approve the 

minutes. Mr. Lee seconded. Motion carries.  



5. Adjournment. Mr. Lee motioned to adjourn. Mr. Flores seconded. Motion carries.  

 

 

Melissa Pagliaro 

Clerk of the Board 

 

 

 

 

Know your rights under the Open Meeting Law M.G.L. c. 30A and City Ordinance  

Sections 2-2028 and through 2-2033 

 


